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Rocky Mountain Railroad Heritage Society
December 19, 2021

Latest Newsletter - Winter 2021
We just published the latest RMRHS Newsletter on the website. Click
here to go directly to the newsletter. Here are the headlines in this
newsletter:
Season's Greetings.
President’s Letter.
Nevada Northern #201.
Buena Vista Depot.
The Cherrelyn Gravity and Bronco
Railroad.
Photos by a Facebook Friend from
Missouri.
Improvements to the Rolling Stock
at Calhan.
RMRHS Continues Preserving
Calhan's Rock Island Railroad
Depot.
2022 Calendars and Christmas
Cards (For-Sale page).
Railroad Images of Colorado.
Caboose Lighting in Calhan
(photo page).
Couplers Donated.
Senior Symposium.
RMRHS Displayed at TECO Show.
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Annual Member Meeting January 15th
The 2022 Annual Member Meeting and Board Meeting will be held on the
15th of January, 2022. It will be held at Siena Restaurant in Castle Rock at
12pm for lunch (not hosted) followed by the meeting at 1pm. Watch for the
agenda after the first of the year. We will select the Members of the Year
and vote on a vacant Board position. Remember that all members are
allowed to vote and comment at this meeting. RSVP to Jim Jordan
at 303-961-5929. You may bring your 2022 dues to this meeting.

Model Train Show January 29-30
Train Expo Colorado will host a model train show at the Colorado
Springs Event Center on Saturday (10am-5pm) and Sunday (10am-3pm),
January 29-30, 2022. The event center is located at 3960 Palmer Park
Blvd in Colorado Springs. $10/person, kids under 12 are free. The theme
is "Railroads of the Pikes Peak Region." To see photos from their
November show, click here.

Encourage Friends to Subscribe
It's free. Please encourage your railroading/history friends to sign up for
these update emails by sending them to the Subscribe page on the
website. We'll send no more than a couple of emails a month, usually far
less and only when there's news.

Year-End Giving
If you haven't finished making your year-end charitable donations, please
consider making a donation to the Rocky Mountain Railroad Heritage
Society. We are a Colorado corporation with a section 501(c)(3) status as
a not-for-profit, charitable organization. Donations may be tax-deductible
depending on the law and your circumstances. Send your donation to:
RMRHS, PO Box 969, Englewood, CO 80151.

Visit our Website
RMRHS.org
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PO Box 969

Englewood, CO 80151-0969

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

RMRHS: Latest Newsletter, Member Meeting, more...

3 of 3 1/20/2022, 9:06 AM
Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

